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As a citizen of Oregon I am opposed to the proposal for 12 months a year of PST. 

There is no need for earlier sunrise in the summer time as very few are awake at that 

time. In contrast, longer daylight after work (during PDT) is beneficial for the vast 

majority of working people who use the extra daylight time for domestic activities. 

Please vote NO on all-year Pacific Standard Time, and instead continue to advocate 

for 12 month a year PDT.  


